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A	BIG	THANK	YOU	TO	OUR	DONORS

Thank	you,	multumesc,	merci,	muchas	gracias…
no	matter	the	language—the	message	is	the
same.		Thanks	to	our	many	donors	throughout
the	U.S.,	as	well	as	international	sponsors	from
Canada,	England,France,	and	Denmark.	Hearts
could	not	do	what	we	do	without	all	of	you.
	Because	of	your	generosity,	in	the	past	year	we
provided	more	than	1,400	pairs	of	shoes	to
needy	children	and	adults,	donated	medical
supplies	to	Brasov	hospitals	and	doctors,	kept	14
children	and	their	families	united	through	our
Sponsor	A	Child	Program,	and	distributed
personal	hygiene	products,	clothes	and	toys	to
people	in	Brasov	County.	We	funded	home	improvements	for	a	family,	purchased	furniture	for	another	mom	and	4
children	when	they	moved	from	a	makeshift	home	with	no	electricity	or	running	water	to	a	modern	apartment,
bought	beds	for	two	young	girls,	paid	for	after	school	care	for	some	of	our	sponsored	children,	donated	art	supplies
for	a	local	school	for	the	blind,	and	provided	financial	support	for	our	partner,	UPSV,	as	they	remodeled	a	facility	to
house	their	transitional	program.		We	also	hosted	a	total	of	8	volunteers	on	two	very	successful	trips	to	Romania	in
2014,	two	of	whom	are	repeating	with	our	work	team	trip	in	August,	2015.

NEW	HEARTS	ACROSS	ROMANIA	BOARD	MEMBER

We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	Lori	Sprenger	has	joined	the	Board	of	Hearts	Across	Romania.	
Lori	is	a	native	of	Overland	Park,	Kansas	who	has	lived	in	the	Dallas	area	for	the	past	23	years.	She	is	a	graduate	of
Collin	College	where	she	obtained	her	Associate	of	Science	degree.	Lori	is	a	Registered	Cardiovascular	Invasive
Specialist	(RCIS),	Certified	Cardiovascular	Technologist	(CCT)	and	a	Certified	Interventional	Radiology	and
Cardiovascular	Coder	(CIRCC).	She	is	currently	employed	with	The	Heart	Hospital	Baylor	Plano,	part	of	the	Baylor
Scott	and	White	Healthcare	System.		

Giving	back	to	the	community	has	always	been	important	to	Lori.		Currently	she	volunteers	for	WomenHeart	Support
Group,	Special	Olympics	and	Hearts	Across	Romania.	Her	past	volunteer	activities	include:	Cub	Scout	Leader	and
organizer,	Plano	Youth	Lacrosse	volunteer	and	organizer,	and	a	PTA	volunteer	for	many	years.

Welcome	Lori!!

2015	VOLUNTEER	WORK	TEAM	

Our	2015	volunteer	work	team	trip	arrives	in	Romania	on	August	22nd	with	a	group	of	5	volunteers	coming	from
Oregon,	California	and	New	York.		Three	of	our	2015	team	members	already	sponsor	children	through	Hearts,	so
they	will	enjoy	spending	time	with	the	children	and	families	they	are	helping	to	support.		Hearts	has	a	shipment	of
donations	that	should	be	arriving	in	Brasov	any	day	now	with	another	one	scheduled	to	go	out	in	July.		We	are	so
fortunate	to	have	lots	of	donations	to	distribute	to	needy	children	and	families	in	Brasov,	as	well	as	the	medical
community.						

DONATIONS	FOR	JULY	SHIPMENT	TO	ROMANIA

Please	consider	donating	new	and/or	gently	used	clothing	(infant,	toddler,	girls,	boys	and	adults	–	all	sizes)	to	our
children,	teens	and	families	in	Brasov.	Donations	need	to	arrive	in	Dallas	by	the	end	of	June	to	be	ready	for	the	July
shipment.	Please	send	donations	to:

Hearts	Across	Romania,	16012	Windy	Meadow	Dr.	Dallas,	TX	75248

Thank	you!	

HEARTS	ACROSS	ROMANIA
2544	Brookside	Drive	|	Irving,	TX	|	75063	US
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